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Both me and my wife as Seneca county and eden township residents are strongly opposed to this 

project. Seneca County is too heavily populated for an industrial wind facility and will have negative 

impacts. Please consider what the majority of Seneca county and eden township residents want. Thank 

you. 

 

Paul and Kathy Wise 

Seneca County, Tiffin, Ohio 

 

 



I am writing to you in regard to wind turbine installation in Seneca County. We are very concerned about 

the disruption of the ground that will take place to put these huge bases in for the turbines. Per Ohio 

EPA map, most of the areas around these foundations for the turbines reside in what is called "Drinking 

Water Protection Areas.". Foundations are said to be up to 60 ft. deep. Blasting is said to be needed for 

gaining attachment to bedrock to support these huge turbines. Most of your older established water 

wells are rather shallow in the area. Please,, Please consult with Ohio EPA or the knowledgable entity 

that could tell the board of the adverse effects of disrupting the underground water system here in 

Seneca County. Clean water is the major entity of life, I am sure the county could not afford to install a 

Rural Water System if Things go wrong. Thank you, very concerned resident. 

 

Jim Miller 

Tiffin, Ohio 

 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

1/2/2019 4:25:01 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-0488-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment (2) received via website electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on
behalf of Docketing.


	Public Comments488
	I am writing to you in regard to wind turbine installation in Seneca County

